
Public Hearing 
September 9, 2024,   5:00pm 
Bradley Town Hall 
1518 W Mohawk Drive 
Tomahawk WI 54487 
 
The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman Koth at 5:00 p.m.  Supervisors Crass, Bishop, and 
Hilgendorf were present. The towns attorney Shane VanderWaal was present along with twenty-four 
residents in attendance. 
 

1. Discuss approving the resolution altering/widening the highway known as Half Moon Lake Road 
 

Chairman Koth turned the meeting over to Attorney VanderWaal. Six Town of Bradley residents came 
forward to state their support and/or opposition to the plan and ask any questions. 
 
Crass/Hilgendorf motion to close the public hearing. Motion passed and the hearing was closed at 
 5:21 p.m. 
 
Minutes were recorded by Clerk, Kari Kiser 
 


